Tamaki College
EAST AUCKLAND

Principal Soana Pamaka address
Her Excellency, the Governor General,
The Rt Hon Dame Cindy Kiro
at the opening of the
TROW development site
next door to the College.




Yvonne Vili-Tesi,

whao gained NCEA
Level 2 Endorsed
with Excellence,
along with Excellence
Course Endorsements
in English, History,
Geography and
Social 5tudies.

WINNER OF THE GRIFFITHS CUP

Leatham Teau

The cup is awarded for dedication to
Academic Study.

The cup is named for the
Rev'd Matthew Griffiths,
former Head of the
. English Department.

Riiana Siilata




School
Board 1‘7;

DJ Tuaru Temu, Presiding Member of the School
Board welcomes Ariettah Ridvan as she takes up her
role as 5tudent Representative on the Board.

Top right; DJ Tuaru Temu congratulates Lisia Pauu on her
appointment as Head Librarian of the Sylvia Fausett Library.
Left: Top Year 11 Student Tupouseini Tuitupou.

Tupouseini gained NCEA Level 1 Endorsed with Excellence.
Above right: Top Year S Student Inga Hiko. As well as displaying
her academic prowess, Inga was named Girls Rugby Most
Improved and has been appointed Deputy Head Librarian.




Right, DJ Tuaru Temu,
Presiding Member of
the Tamaki College
School Board offers
his words of welcome
to new staff and
students.

Below, Deputy
Principal Russel Dunn
shares his Mihi with
the school and its
community.
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Welcoming New Staff and Students
to Tamaki College

Although COVID prevented the school from hosting a full school
PGwhiri, we were able to celebrate the start of the academic year
with a Mihi Whakatau to welcome new staff and students to the
college. DJ Tuaru Temu (Presiding Member of the School Board) and
Russel Dunn [Deputy Principal) spoken on behalf of the schoaol.




Speakers for the Manuhiri, M3tua Harley Wade
{Ngat Paoa, the school’s new Kaiako M3ori) and
Utufiu Niko, former Head Boy of Tamaki College
joined in the words of welcome and encouragement.
Tamaki College is delighted to have both Harley and
Utufiu join the staff—Harley as a representative of
the Mana Whenua, and Ufufiu as a former student,
who is now teaching science and chemistry through
the Teach First programme.




Tamaki College Senior Boys
Volleyball in Action

Team Members: Shalom Fretton, Toro Ina, Alexander Kolio,
Seth Makea, Lucky Min, Soane Olosoni, Siale Pulupaki,
Lologo Sailiai, Mika Sefo, Javan Timoteo, Manaima Tufou,

and William Tupou.




Appreciation

Award
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An Appreciation Awards has been presented to
Elaine Jacobsen, our School Guidance Counsellor.
Elaine is part of our Health Centre Team.

Tamaki College celebrates its 65th Anniversary this year and the school will be holding a
celebration evening on Friday 23rd September beginning with a Powhiri at 6pm at
Te Poho o Tamaki, followed by drinks and nibbles in the Recreation Centre.
All former staff and students are invited to attend.
Please email your expression of interest and contact details to alumni@tamaki.ac.nz.




